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12 April, 1993

| ' é;&) E7 William C. Bagby
. ?S 6 SE 17th Street
\ /er>

cﬂjbéssaquah, WA 98027

Joel Bergquilst

USGS, Western Mineral Resources .
345 Middlefield Rd., MS 941 <. 44\
Menlo Park, CA 94025
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Dear Joel,

I hope Gordon stopped the toss-all-the-rocks party in time! 1If so,
here is what we want to have sent to Gordon:

RECORD # ACCESSION #  PALLET  BOX #s
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722 85-06-2167 2146 #2260 #2357 #2287 #23@ #237,
#2333
2 Lo
785 85-12-2251, 2203 #3104 #311a, #31@, #316%
#3142
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679 85-02-2113 2120 #1145 sheo Re 2 -<f

Five] f)e\i (C:)‘,V’
These boxes contain rocks from the Kofa National Wildlife Refuge.
They were collected during our mineral-resource assessment of the
area. I will hunt done my field notebooks for Kofa and send those

directly to Gordon, along with all the file papers that I have for
the aresz.

Hope things are going well with ?ou and &£he branch. I hear that
budgets are bad, but that the polarization of OMR is not as
dramatic as it was a year ago.

We are fine up here. Mary Jane and I have our garden design

business going now. Clients are slow to knock down our door, but

I think things will pick up as our name and some examples of our
work get around.

Best Regards,

William C. Bagby

c.c. Gordon Haxel
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